From: NI Enquiries

To: Luton Airport
Subject: FW: MGLA200723-2302 Luton Airport Expansion Project Case Team
Date: 10 August 2023 10:48:55

From: Mayor of London <mayor@london.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 August 2023 10:06

To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: MGLA200723-2302 Luton Airport Expansion Project Case Team

Hello,

Thank you for contacting the Greater London Authority regarding the Luton Airport Expansion. | appreciate the
time you have taken to get in touch.

To ensure that your correspondence is considered by the most appropriate department, | am writing to inform you
that we have passed it on to Transport for London (TfL).

The Mayor is Chair of the TfL Board, and alongside the other board members, he is responsible for approving
TfL’s budget, business plan, annual report and other major strategic issues and policies.

TfL, under the Mayor’s direction, is responsible for putting in place the Mayor’s Transport Strategy, and for the
day-to-day running of transport services in London.

Given this, it is appropriate that we pass your correspondence to TfL to respond. TfL will reply to you directly and
aims to do so within 10 working days.

If you have any questions or concerns in relation to your correspondence, please contact TfL directly at:

https://tfl.gov.uk/help-and-contact/

retepnone: I

Thank you once again for contacting us.
Yours sincerely,
Elizabeth

Public Liaison Unit

NHS health information and advice about coronavirus can be found at nhs.uk/coronavirus

The GLA stands against racism. Black Lives Matter.

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information
see /

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
1t accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
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responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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